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October 12, 2020
Dear Sian lin,

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been awarded $1000 from the Mahmoud M.
Dillsi Family Graduate Fellowship for the 2020-2021 academic year. The award will be deposited into your
student account at the during the Fall semester.

You have until October 15 to accept this award. To accept the award, please write a thank-you

letter addressed to Mr. & Mrs. Dillsi, using the attached guidelines. We will forward your letter to the
donor. Award money will not be released until a thank-you letter is received. Please submit your
letter as soon as possible, it could take 2-3 weeks for you to receive the funds after you accept the award.
Thank you letters must be emailed as a PDF document, following the attached guidelines, to
gwen.kyllo@wsu.edu.

Please accept my sincere congratulations and best wishes for a successful career in your chosen field of
study.

Sincerely,

Gwen Kyllo
Administrative Manager
509-335-6604
gwen.kyllo@wsu.edu
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